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Questions to Experts 

 

Dear Expert,  

 

Following their Action Plan the Executive Committee of COTEC has installed a project group to 
write a Position paper on occupational therapy and primary care. 

This group (PP-OT-PC) will write a draft paper which will be sent out to you as experts for 
feedback in a later phase. 

At the first COTEC ENOTHE joint congress in June 2016 in Galway, a workshop will be held to 
discuss the paper and gather feedback. The final Position Paper will be presented at the European 
Forum for Primary Care conference in Riga in September 2016. 

The project group wants to incorporate best practices of Occupational Therapy in Primary Care in 
the position paper. 

 

Could you please provide us with best practices of projects or OT-interventions and 
research findings which support the positive contribution of occupational therapy in 
primary care?  

Format:* 	

	

Country	

Name of the project and or intervention 

Place and responsible organisation 

Name and email address of the OT contact person 

Dates start of the intervention 

 

Short description of the project/intervention 

Other disciplines involved 

Aims of the project/intervention 
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Outcomes 

Success factors 

Recommendations 

References 

 

If you know other occupational therapists, in your or another country in Europe, who will be 
able to give information, please feel free to forward them this question to enable them to 
participate. 

 

 

 The deadline of sending your information is 30th March 2016 

Please send your information to:  marijebolt@ergo-doen.nl  

 

Thank you very much for your participation! 

COTEC project group PP-OT-PC 

 

*) if you lack some information, please answer: “information not available”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


